
June 2021 – Seaver Parent’s Prayer Calendar
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1. Pray that this
summer gives our
students and families
time to relax!

2. Continue to pray
for the safe reopening
of churches
throughout our
country.

3. Pray for the success
of our students who
are taking summer
classes!

4. Pray for the
endurance of our
professors who are
teaching summer
classes!

5. Pray that our
students are able to
reconnect with their
friends back home this
summer!

6. “I will
strengthen thee;
yea, I will help
thee.”
Isaiah 41:10

7. Pray that we’ll be
able to have send off
parties this summer
for our incoming
class!

8. Pray for our senior
class that just
graduated!

9. Continue to pray
for the health of our
community.

10. Pray for those who
are lonely.

11. Pray for our
incoming class as
many of them
graduate high school
this month!

12. Pray for the safety
of our students in
Malibu who will be
enjoying the beach this
weekend!

13. “He that
overcomes shall
inherit all things.”

Revelation 21:7

14. Pray for those
who have or are
currently serving our
country this flag day!

15. Pray for those who
are struggling
financially.

16. Pray for those
who are doubting
their faith.

17. Pray for those who
are experiencing loss.

18. Pray for the
homeless population
in Los Angeles.

19. Pray to give thanks
for our families,
especially our fathers
as we near Father’s
Day!

20. "Honor your
father and your
mother…”

Exodus 20:12

21. Pray for the safety
of those who are
traveling.

22. Pray for the
success of our
students who have
internships!

23.  Continue to pray
for our national,
state, and local
leaders as they
continue to guide us
through COVID-19.

24. Pray for the
healing of divisions.

25. Continue to pray
for our doctors,
nurses, and hospital
workers.

26. Pray to give thanks
for our friends,
families, communities,
and neighborhoods!

27. “He that shall
humble himself
shall be exalted.”

Matthew 23:12

28.  Pray for our
students who are
preparing to go to
graduate school.

29. Pray for our
students in summer
classes who are about
to take their finals!

30. Pray for our
students who are
attempting to discern
their vocation.


